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Jtme 20th, 1932.

Dr. W.P.Percival,
Director of Fro testent Education,
Que bec , P. Ç>

Dear Dr Perwival,

I enclosed a cheque with my letter 

of June 2£nd, but evidently it has gone astray, or it 

ms;y be that the dialling clerk mixed the enclosures. I 

am therefore enclosing a duplicate end would ask you 

to return the one dated June 22nd if it should reach

you.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal
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